
 
 

                         

 

ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission, would like to inform all interested 

parties that it had replaced today the consolidated Greek and English versions of the 

ASP Law, on its website – as there was an omission in article 3(7) of the previous text 

(paragraph 3(7)(g) was omitted).  

 

 

Kindly refer to the said Laws for your ease of reference 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nicosia, November 12 2013 

 


